
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON 
POSSIBLE ANNEXATION OF THE 

TAYLOR VOLUNTEER FIRE 
DEPARTMENT SERVICE AREA BY 

WILLIAMSON COUNTY EMERGENCY 
SERVICES DISTRICT NO. 10 

 

In compliance with Chapter 551, Texas Government Code, 
and Section 775.051, Texas Health & Safety Code, 
Williamson County Emergency Services District No. 10 
(“District”) will hold a public hearing on the Petition filed 
with the District on or about January 7, 2023 for inclusion 
of the Defined Territory of the Taylor Volunteer Fire 
Department Service Area into the District.  A copy of the 
petition and description of the area to be annexed may be 
obtained from the District by calling the District’s 
Attorney, Ken Campbell, at 512/338-5322. 
 
The Public Hearing will be held at the Coupland Fire 
Station, 403 FM 1466, Coupland, Texas 78615 on 
February 14, 2023 at 6 p.m. All interested individuals are 
invited to attend the public hearing and provide comments 
or express support for or against the proposed annexation. 


